
A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 20th March - Maroon class swimming sessions start
Monday 20th - 31st March - The big walk and wheel 
Monday 20th - 24th March - Golden lock week
Wednesday 22nd March - Y5 / Y6 Online safety workshop (am)
Friday 24th March - PTA Speed Quiz 
Tuesday 28th March - Parents' evening 
Thursday 30th March - Parents' evening
Friday 31st March - School closes for Easter (normal finish time)
Monday 17th April - School opens for summer term
Tuesday 9th May - PTA meeting (more details to follow)

Thank you for your continued support in getting your children into school and on time each day. We are close to
the end of term now and will be drawing our attendance raffle. For every week that your children have 100%
attendance, they get a raffle ticket to add to the prize box. This term, our top prize is a £50 Pizza Express
voucher, with lots of Easter egg prizes for the runners up.

We recently introduced our 'golden table' award for excellent behaviour at lunchtime. We are working on
manners, cleanliness and respect towards adults and each other. If your child is selected for the golden table, it
means that they have really impressed us in all these areas.

Have a lovely, restful weekend.
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Foss Fairy Trail

This week we had some visitors in school to talk to us about the local FOSS fairy trail. A
group of volunteers started the trail a few years ago and it is now full of many miniature
fairy houses and features and makes for a lovely entertaining walk along the river Foss.
The assembly also focussed on how important it is to look after our local area following
some vandalism on the trail. This is a fantastic resource to have on our doorstep and we
hope to take our younger children on a walk there soon (postponed from this week due
to bad weather). If you haven't yet been, the trail starts just off the big roundabout at
the end of Huntington Road. 


